
Sunday, January 26, 2025  

Family Matters  Prayer  This Week  

MONDAY                              _    __            Jan. 27  

9:30 am…………………………………….Men’s Prayer 

9:30 am……………………………….Women’s Prayer 

TUESDAY                        ___                      Jan. 28 

7:00 pm…….……………………….Youth Bible Study 

7:00 pm………………………Elder’s Board Meeting  

WEDNESDAY                                              Jan. 29 

9:30 am………..…………….Keenagers Bible Study 

4:00 pm…………………………………………… AWANA 

5:45 pm………………………. Prayer for Our World 

7:00 pm………………………….…..Men’s Basketball 

7:00 pm………………………………….…….GriefShare 

7:30 pm………………....Young Adults Bible Study 

THURSDAY                ___                           Jan. 30 

12:30 pm……….Co-Ed Drop-in Pickleball Group 

7:00 pm……………..Men’s Drop-in Floor Hockey 

FRIDAY                       __                             Jan. 31 

7:30 pm…………………………..………….Youth Event 

 

SATURDAY               __                                Feb. 1 

 

SUNDAY                                                        Feb. 2 

MISSIONS SUNDAY 

  

9:15 & 11:15 am……...……..……….Worship Service 

9:15 & 11:15 am.….………...………………Kids Church 

10:45 & 12:45 pm………………………….Missions Fair 

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 
 
Short-Term Workers - SGAC YA  
MEXICO TEAM (April 23 - May 3) 
serving in Mazatlan: Jeremy &  
Maren Friesen, Genesis Lamboson, 
Jesse & Jazz Linford, Pastor Josh 
Palsky, Maria Syskakis, Delaney 
Weiss, Izzy Wiebe, Chelsea Wilson, 
& Paige Wilson. 
 
Our Pastoral Team - Jesse Linford, 
Youth Intern. Jesse is married to 
Jazz. 
 
Our Elders Team - Trevor Frieser.  
Trevor is married to Natasha & 
they have 3 children.  
 
Our Support Team - Joy Houcher,  
Ministry Support Assistant. Joy is  
married to Boaz. 
 
We want to pray with you. If you 
have prayer or praise requests  
contact us at prayer@sgac.net or 
fill out a Connection Card & place it 
in the offering plate. 

TAX RECEIPTS - If you have moved in 2024 
& need to update your address for your 
tax receipts, please call the church office: 
780-962-4700. 
 
JOB OPPORTUNITY - SGAC is hiring! We 
are seeking a part-time Operations  
Support Assistant. For more info about 
this position & to apply, scan the 
QR code or visit our website: 
sgac.net/JobOpportunities 
 
GRANDPARENTING SUMMIT - Sat, Feb.  
at 9:15 am at Fellowship Baptist Church in 
Edmonton. Register online by 
scanning the QR code or call  
780-267-2071.  

250 Century Road | 780-962-4700 | sgac.net | office@sgac.net 

  HOW CAN I SUPPORT THE MINISTRIES OF SGAC? 
        

         Cash or Cheque                                                                       

         Interac at the Welcome Center                                         

         Preauthorized Payments from your Bank Account 

         

             E-transfer Using give@sgac.net   

       Online Donations through the  

         Website (sgac.net). 

Please remember to include your full name, email address &  

envelope # on your e-transfers, online & offering envelopes. 

 Giving 

FIND OUT MORE about what’s going on 

at SGAC  

Website - sgac.net            

 

@Spruce Grove Alliance Church 

 

The Loop scan the QR code to subscribe 

to receive Pastor  

Brent’s weekly e-newsletter.  

Year to Date Financial Update                                                
July 1, 2024 to December 31, 2024 

General Fund YTD: 

General Fund Revenue $952,028 

Budget Required $818,273 

Budget Surplus $133,755 

Mortgage Update: 

Monthly Mortgage Payment $13,641 

Total Interest Paid on Loan $46,106 

Mortgage Balance $1,265,882 

Interest Rate 5.95% 

mailto:give@sgac.net


 C h u r c h  L i f e  U p d at e s  Best Sermon Ever 

NEW TO SGAC? Check out the New Here brochure in the  

chairback in front of you to learn more & get connected. 

 

SGAC KIDS CHURCH is available today for nursery to grade 6. 

Babies & 2-year-olds check in at the Nursery. 3-year-olds to 

grade 6 check in at the Community Life Centre. 

 

SOLI SUPPORT TEAM - Join the Soli Support Team & support 

the ambassador team in prayer & financially. Find a 

prayer team postcard at the Welcome Desk & scan 

the QR code to join the Soli Support Team. The 

team is still in need of $2,822 towards their goal of $20,000. 

 

ADULT SMALL GROUPS REGISTRATION opens TODAY. Check  

out the Winter 2025 Small Groups catalogue in the chairback  

in front of you! We have lots of exciting new & returning  

groups launching this winter. Scan the QR code in the header 

above or visit the tables in the foyer to register for a group.  

We hope to have every adult who calls SGAC home involved  

in a Small Group. For questions about Small Groups, contact  

Pastor Keith Piquette. 

 

KEENAGERS 55+ BIBLE STUDY is launching their new series on 

Jan. 29, Mission Possible: The Unfinished Story.  Join  

Keenagers Wednesday mornings at 9:30 am in the Oasis. This  

will be a 6 week journey to discover the story of God’s mission  

& our part in it. We will look at biblical & historical  

foundations for His mission, the task remaining, & practical  

ways we can engage to help complete the unfinished story.  

We will also consider how we can best connect with those  

who come from other cultures. Contact Pastor Steve Rigby for 

more info. 

 

YOUTH FRIDAY NIGHT EVENT - Get ready for a night of  

feathered fun! Teams will compete for points in a series of  

exciting games all centered around chickens. From hilarious 

challenges to strategic competitions, it’s a Youth Olympics  

night you won’t want to miss. Will your team rule the roost?  

Find out at Chicken Run! Join us, Fri, Jan. 31 at 7:30 pm for  

this exciting event! 

 

 

MISSIONS SUNDAY is taking place next Sun, Feb. 2. Join us for  

“One Sent Sunday” as we hear from District Mission’s Leader  

& guest speaker Jerin Thomas as we dive into John 20:21.  

Join us after both services for the Mission Fair in the CLC  

Upstairs Auditorium. If you have a national costume from  

another part of the world, please feel free to wear it on this 

special international day.  

 

SGAC KIDS UPCOMING EVENTS - SGAC Kids Elementary  

children have some exciting events coming up on Feb. 2 &  

Feb. 9. Please ask your child about the notice we sent home 

today. 

 

SUPER BOWL WATCH PARTY - Men, invite your friends & join  

us for our Second Annual Super Bowl Watch Party on Sun,  

Feb. 9 at 4:00 pm. Cost is $10 per-person which includes pizza, 

pop, & chips to snack on while you watch the game. Scan the  

QR code in the header above or visit our website to register.  

Contact Pastor Keith Piquette with any questions. Minors must 

be accompanied by a parent to attend. 

 

YOUTH RETREAT will be taking place Feb. 14 - 16. Scan the QR 

code in the header above or visit our website for details about 

the retreat & to register. Early bird rate ends Feb. 2. Contact 

Pastor Josh Palsky with any questions.   

 

WOMEN’S RETREAT - Save this date for this year's Women's 

Retreat taking place March 14-16 at Camp Nakamun. This  

year's theme is Freedom, highlighting 2 Corinthians 3:17, "Now 

the Lord is Spirit, and where the Spirit of the Lord is, there is 

freedom." Stay tuned for more details coming soon! 

Today we will dive into Matthew 6:1-18 and explore how Jesus teaches us to live  
authentically and seek His Kingdom first. 

 
 

 

 

Join us at the front for prayer after each service. 

REGISTER FOR THE EVENTS BELOW:  

Scan the QR code or visit our website 

sgac.net/EventRegistrations. 

Sermon Notes: 

VISION VERSE 2025 - Scan the QR code to submit your Vision Verse online or visit the Welcome Desk to pick up  

a Vision Verse card. Write your verse on one card for us & one for you to take home.  

BAPTISM SUNDAY - If you are interested in being baptized: 

• Grab a towel at the end of the service & place it at the 
foot of the cross.  

• Pick up a baptism brochure & fill it out. 

• Email the church at office@sgac.net to sign up to be 
baptized.   

• View our baptism booklet on our website or pick up a 
booklet at the Welcome Desk to complete before 
meeting with a pastor. Submit your intent to be  
baptized by Sun, Feb. 16. We look forward to  
celebrating with all our baptism candidates on Sun, 
Mar. 2. 

BENEVOLENT OFFERING - Since today is communion Sunday, there will be an opportunity for you to give as you 

leave at the end of the service. This money goes towards helping those in need in our community. 


